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Partner Ken Davis Quoted by AuntMinnie.com on the Deficit 
Reduction Act of 2005
February 1, 2007

W. Kenneth Davis, Jr., a partner in the Firm's Health Care Practice, was quoted extensively in an 
article on AuntMinnie.com, a Web site for the medical imaging industry. The article focuses on the 
Deficit Reduction Act of 2005 and how its reductions to outpatient imaging reimbursement for 
Medicare beneficiaries is impacting the imaging industry and forcing certain transactions and 
ventures to be restructured ("DRA's Arrival Forces Imaging Centers to Adapt," February 1, 2007). 
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